
On November 3, 2014, Ravi Kapur, Nalini Kapur, and Rishi Kapur (collectively, “Petitioners”) 
filed a Petition to Hold Renewal Application om Abeyance against the application seeking 
renewal of the FCC licenses for KAXT-CD, Sanfrancisco-Sanjose, California (File No. BRDTA-
20140731ANH).   
 
The addresses for Petitioners is as follows: 
 

Dennis P. Corbett 
Laura M. Berman 
Lerman Senter PLLC 
2000 K Street, N.W. 
Suite 600 
Washington, D.C. 20006 
Counsel for Ravi Kapur, Nalini Kapur, and Rishi Kapur 

 
 


